
EAA Chapter 122 Meeting Minutes 

December 18, 2012 

Hoss’s Steak and Sea House 

 

The monthly chapter meeting was held in the at Hoss’s Steak and Sea House at 61 

Gettysburg Pike in Mechanicsburg , Pennsylvania.  

The December meeting of EAA Chapter 122 was called to order by President Jim 

Haunstein at Hoss’s Restaurant at 1800 hours with the following members and 

guests present: Chadd Naugle, Jax Naugle, Jon Naugle, Bob May, Grace May, Dan 

and Alice Cassidy, Mike Parks, Marilyn Parks, Lee Geisler, Henry and Jane 

Wenger, Don Fair, Carole Fair, Peter Gorse, Claire Durborow, John Duborow, 

Mike Spangler, Merrill Shaffer, Deborah Shaffer, Paul E. Furst, Jim and JoAnne 

Trygg, Ed and Bennie Crouse, Larry and Sandy Moore, Charles Theimann and 

family, Clint Barrich, Lynn Barrick, Bob Maternowski, and Jim and Lynn 

Haunstein.  

 

The reason there were so many members and guests this month is because the 

chapter meeting immediately proceeded the annual Chapter Christmas dinner. 

 

New Business: 

 

Jim Haunstein announced that a bus trip to Washington DC will take place on 

March 16

th

, 2013. The EAA chapter in Slatington will make all the arrangements. 

 

Jim Haunstein announced that the chapter owes $305.00 to the EAA National 

Headquarters for club dues. The expenditure was voted on and approved by the 

chapter membership. 

 

Jim Trygg read an E-mail from Jim Lee’s son stating that Jim Lee has been moved 

to a nursing home in Camp Hill. Jim Lee’s health continues to deteriorate, and at 

the age of 91, the outlook is rather bleak. Our thoughts and prayers go out to Jim 

Lee and his family.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1810 hours. 



Post-meeting presentation: 

 

The post-meeting presentation was a very entertaining magician/comedian by the 

name of Randy Sneeden. Not only did he put on a great show on his own, but he 

also involved many of the chapter members and their families into his 

performance, including our chapter president Jim Haunstein and vice-president Jim 

Trygg. All in all it was a fun night with great food and great entertainment. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


